
Yohn, Cheryl 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 8:40 AM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

at 
A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Jennifer 

Last Name: Sexton 

Company: 

Email: i ensexton@comcast.net 

Subject: irrc#2976 

Message: 
Dear Mr. Sumner, I have many concerns about the PA Core Standards. These sweeping changes to our 
educational system have come abruptly and without consideration of our school districts already being 
financially strapped. More tax increases, please, when the state and federal governments demand 99% of our 
income and there still isn't enough money to fund all these ridiculous programs, then what?? A new program 
without research to prove its value to our community is a NO GO! Please stop this unfunded regulation. 
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